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Department of Energy
Washington, D.C. 20545
Docket No. 50-537
HQ:S:82:097

SEP 2B 1982

Mr. Paul S. Check, Director
CRBR Program Office
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Check:

MICROFICHE CONTAINING CACECO INPUT /0UTPUT FOR EXTREME PENETRATION CASE

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that microfiche containing the
CACECO input / output and explanatory information has been delivered to
your office.

This is in response to a recent NRC meeting in which the NRC requested
that the CACEC0 Code input / output for the extreme sodium-concrete
penetration case be transmitted to Brookhaven National Laboratory
(R. Gasser) to support their licensing review.

Sincerely,
r

m. .

J hn R. Long . cker
Acting Director, Office of the

Clinch River Breeder Reactor
Plant Project

Office of Nuclear Energy

cc: Service List
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Licensing Distribution
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